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INFORMATION ITEM  

 

REASON FOR CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: 

 
This report is about labour relations or employee negotiations 

  

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

It is recommended that the Commission: 

 

1. Receive a confidential verbal update regarding Labour Negotiations. 

 

2. That staff release the information provided following ratification of the Agreements 

by all parties. 

 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

The TTC’s current contract ended March 31, 2011.  The TTC is currently involved in 

contract negotiations with our three unions which include ATU Local 113, CUPE Local 2, 

and IAMAW Lodge 235. 
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